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In this issue: At World Youth Day in Sydney the Catholic Charismatic Renewal (CCR) will organise a meeting to pray with the young people for a baptism in the Holy Spirit.

FOR THOUSANDS OF YOUNG PEOPLE
Allan Panozza, head of  CCR in Australia, wrote: 
“This coming July at World Youth Day in Sydney, CCR will have the opportunity to pray for a new outpouring of the Holy Spirit for thousands of young people from all over the world. The National Service Committee for Catholic Charismatic Renewal in Australia, will host a charismatic event at World Youth Day. We have been given official permission by the WYD Directors and the Pontifical Council for the Laity to host a Youth Festival which we have called “Receive the Power LIVE”. This event will focus on three main objectives for the young people who will attend. 

1. To experience a personal encounter with the love of Jesus Christ. 

2. To receive the Baptism in the Holy Spirit. 
3. To be inspired to witness to the Good News throughout the world. 
 “Receive the Power LIVE” will be held at 7.30 pm – 10.00 pm on Friday 18 July 2008 at a site providing a potential for 50,000 to 150,000 young people along Sydney Harbour. They will have an opportunity to experience an outpouring of the Holy Spirit, which will have the capacity to transform their lives. The graces flowing from this could well renew and empower the Church in the years to come!”

Allan Panozza was president of ICCRS, before Michelle Moran. Bishop Joe Grech, member of the ICCRS-council, will be a main speaker in Receive the Power LIVE. You are all asked to pray for this event. Read more: www.receivethepower.org
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
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Spanish translations can be requested from Lourdes Martin White effetaes@yahoo.es. 
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